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From the Rector

will return on February 14th 2025

Grace and Peace,
Leighton

DONATION ENVELOPES FOR 2025

The donation envelopes for 2025 are now available for collection. They are located in the
church; please request assistance from a greeter to obtain yours following the service.

MEN'S COMMUNION BREAKFAST

Join us for the next Men's Communion Breakfast on
Wednesday, February 5, 2025.
This is not just another breakfast; it's a chance to connect, reflect, and build community.

We'll start the morning with Holy Communion at 8 a.m., followed by a delicious breakfast
at
Silk's (in Virgil) around 8:45 a.m.

This is a fantastic opportunity to meet our new colleague, Rod Tennyson, who is excited to
join us. You can read more about Rod’s impressive professional background here:

https://engsci.utoronto.ca/former-engsci-chair-rod-tennyson-inducted-into-ean-hall-of-

distinction/

To ensure a welcoming space for everyone, please R.S.V.P. Your presence will make this



https://engsci.utoronto.ca/former-engsci-chair-rod-tennyson-inducted-into-ean-hall-of-distinction/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=4a3d0c64-8931-481a-97f0-cbb947cab3fd

gathering even more special.

R.S.V.P. Steve Hinchliffe
905-687-0048
shinchliffe@outlook.com

Last week’s newsletter published a report on our pipe organs. St.Mark’s owes a
debt of gratitude to Andrew Henderson for his careful examination of St.Mark’s
Vestry Minutes and creating that report. The Archives of St. Mark’s takes no credit
for that report, but remains thankful to Andrew for his work and for sharing it
with us.

Donald Combe, archivist

Parish Updates

In-Person Sunday Services
8:30 a.m. Holy Eucharist
10:30 a.m. Sung Eucharist Watch the live stream on YouTube

On Duty this Week

February 2nd - Greeter(s) - Carolyn Porter (8:30)
Chris Bjorgan and Marilyn Bardeau (10:30)

Reader - Donna Belleville
Intercessor - Wendy Steele

Altar Guild - Virginia Mainprize and Jennifer Smith
Server - Bob Cross
Order of Service

The Order of Service can be found on our website: Order of Service Website Page

Church Bells
A reminder to all that the Church Bells play on Sundays at 12:05 p.m. Enjoy!

Staying Up to Date!
Click on this link to find this and recent copies of our E-News: Visit our recent E-
Newsletters

Click on this link to view our: Visit our Calendar

Click here to access St. Mark's Anglican Church Facebook Page
You can also access our Facebook page when on our website by clicking on the Facebook
icon that looks like an "F".

Prayer Cycles - We pray for:

In St. Mark's parish: Elsie Lailey, Pat Lamb, Rev’d Leighton Lee, Beverley Lees, and
Dorothy Lees and their families.

In the Niagara Diocese: Holy Trinity (Chippawa), Niagara Falls, the clergy and the
people of that parish.

In the Lutheran-Anglican-Moravian Cycle of Prayer: The Provincial Synod of the
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Ecclesiastical Province of Canada; the dean, council, and congregations of the Ottawa,
Ottawa Valley and Seaway Areas of the Eastern Synod; and the people and ministries of
Heimtal Moravian Church in Leduc County, AB.
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